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June 15, 2011 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

This ROAD ALERT UPDATE was prepared by the Collier County Growth Management Division to 

inform the community about scheduled road construction and road maintenance projects along major 

roadways in Collier County where lane closures are planned or traffic flow may be affected.  
 
COLLIER COUNTY CONSTRUCTION/MAINTENANCE PROJECTS: 

 

Davis Boulevard and Airport-Pulling Road Intersection – On Davis Boulevard expect eastbound 

traffic to be reduced from two lanes to one lane and on Airport-Pulling Road expect northbound traffic to 

be reduced from three lanes to two lanes OVERNIGHT on Thursday, June 16 through early morning on 

Friday, June 17 from approximately 10 P.M. TO 2 A.M., weather permitting, as crews replace a traffic 

signal.  The right turn lane on Airport-Pulling Road to eastbound Davis Boulevard will also be closed.    

Drivers will be able to utilize the adjacent through lane for right turns.  Lighted arrow boards, advance 

warning signs and barricades will be used to assist drivers traveling through the area. 
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